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st Oklohoma City with the ochief of police, I am sending
you & letter from the former chief of police to show you

You will notice that e does not mention Ug Roberts in
his letter, but at the time of the conversation with him
riding back from Worman to Oklahoma City he mentioned the
names of Loth of these boyss

T just hwammﬁzmm dated the 10th

'fhi-dmmtw!‘orarqh.

Vory sinoeraly yowrs,

Director of Hmh-l Ednution.
vmq mela

et éaﬁniﬁnly I got this informmtion regarding these boys.



